Groton Ridge Runners Snowmobile Club
748 Salt Rd, Groton



8/15/19


The Groton Ridge Runners Snowmobile club is celebrating 50 years...   Our club has been proudly preserving, improving and encouraging snowmobiling all while attracting thousands of people to our area during the snowmobiling season.  

Our Club, in conjunction with the New York State Snowmobile Association and our neighboring clubs, works toward improving trails, facility’s and our club house.  We beautifully maintain approximately 3.5 miles of main corridor trails!!  We are dedicated to providing a fun and safe environment for snowmobile enthusiasts and their families to get together; both on the trail, and off at our various gatherings, events and club house dinners throughout the year.  

We are excited to announce that we are in the first phase of a build-out of our existing club house.  We have formed a building committee and are in need of volunteers that would be willing to help with the new build-out of the club house.  Our plans are to include adding on to make the current kitchen larger and more efficient and to add on to the main club house event and dining room.   Not experienced in carpentry?  That's Okay, we still need your help!  If you do have experience in carpentry or electrical work we are in need of your help and expertise.

To make this club house build a success and to add on to the last 50 years of memories and allow our next generation another 50 years of new memories we are in need of your support.  The club house is seeking help and donations to help aid us in the construction of the club house.  We are very much in need of volunteers for various labor tasks and to help with the heavy lifting.  We are also in need of your monetary contributions to the club (large or small) they are needed and will be greatly appreciated.  

Please visit our website for all the updates and the new exciting events scheduled for the upcoming year.  (www.grotonridgerunners.com)  Thank you for your time and we look forward to seeing you at the club house!

Sincerely, 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Martin Miller, Jim Rose, and Phil Epsom – Club board of directors
Christine Brown Personius – Secretary 
Email: Grotonridgerunners@aol.com 

This is a great opportunity to showcase and advertise your business or organization.   We will gladly add your donation to event flyers; social media posts and announcements please make donation checks payable to Groton Ridge Runners.  Please mail your donation to Groton Ridge Runners  
PO BOX 165 Groton NY 13073. 
